
	
	
	

Monday	Message	
January	29,	2018	

	
	
The	season	of	colds	and	flu	
Recently	we	have	had	many	students	and	staff	who	have	become	ill	with	colds	and	
flu.		Please	refer	to	the	additional	attachment	from	Vancouver	Coastal	Health	titled,	
When	Should	I	Keep	My	Sick	Child	Home	From	School?	
	
Westview	Library	
A	heartfelt	thank	you	to	the	PAC	from	Westview	students	and	staff,	for	the	generous	
donation	to	help	build	our	collection	of	non-fiction	resources	in	the	Library.		Please	
reinforce	with	your	children	that	signed	out	books	must	be	handled	with	care,	and	
protected	from	the	rain	and	food	items	so	that	they	are	in	good	condition	for	the	
next	borrowers.		
Many	thanks	from	Mrs.	Tolfo	
	
Triple	Ball	games	
January	29th	–	Boys	play	at	Queen	Mary	
January	30th	–	Girls	play	at	Capilano	
	
Other	Important	Dates	in	January	and	February	
PAC	meeting	–	Monday,	January	29th	at	6:30	p.m.	in	the	Westview	library	
Staff	Collaboration	–	Wednesday,	January	31st,	students	dismissed	at	2p.m.	
Family	Day	Holiday	–	Monday,	February	12th,	school	not	in	session	this	day	
District	Professional	Day	–	Friday,	February	23rd,	school	not	in	session	for	students	
this	day	
	

	
Sincerely,	
Carla	Orr	 	 	 Marilyn	McVey	
Principal	 	 	 Vice	Principal	


